
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Friday, September 14, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: BBQ Chicken  
 Sausage Flatbread 
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
 
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Kaitlyn Filkins  
   Lizet Ojeda-Acuna     
 

1. Don’t miss out! Flying High night is Saturday, September 15th from 7:30-10:30. You can 
still signup and pay online until tonight or just show up on Saturday and pay at the door. 
It will be a fun night to get together with your fellow Gurrie students. You can bring 
friends and siblings too!  

 
2. Calling all Gurrie Artists! The LaGrange Art League Gallery will be hosting a competitive 

art show ‘Young at Art’ that will be judged with prizes! All artwork is due by Monday 
October 8th, to submit your artwork for the show please see Mrs. Motto in room 122B.  
 

3. Reminder: Fall Sport Pictures will be taken right afterschool on Monday, September 17. 
Please be sure to bring your uniforms.  
 

4. There will be an Early Act Meeting Monday, September 17th after school. All 7th and 8th 
graders are invited to attend. We will be voting on incentives and rewards for the 
Change War. Make sure your voice is heard and come to the meeting! See Mrs. Rupert if 
you cannot attend or if you have any questions.  
 

5. The Gurrie Activity Council will have its first meeting of the year after school on 
Monday. If you’ve been in GAC before, want to join this year, or are just interested in 
seeing what we do, stop in to Mr. Sullivan’s room until 4 on Monday. We’re going to talk 
about ticket sales at lunch, start brainstorming for our first Spirit Week of the year, and 
make some plans for Red Ribbon Week. If you can’t make it but are interested in joining 
GAC, talk to Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen.  
 

6. Attention adventurers!!!   Gurrie's RPG Club will meet after school today, in the culinary 
arts room, until 4pm.  We will work on creating your characters for the upcoming 
campaign.  Please remember to bring your chromebook and something to write 
with.  See Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz if you have any questions!  See you after school! 

 
7. Don’t forget that tonight is the fifth annual District 105 Foundation Back to School night. 

The event begins at 6 here at Gurrie. There will be great food, a movie, magician and 
balloon guy. It is a good way to connect with all our District 105 families and enjoy a fun 
night together.  
 



8. Yesterday the girls took on Pleasantdale Middle School. 7th grade fought hard but fell short. The 
defense overall had some big plays with key steals from Poppy Graber, Izzi Wirtz, and Nikolette 
Weiss.  
 
8th grade also fell short but the offensive was in sync at times with key assists down the stretch 
from Hannah Eskra and Lily Prendergast. Game play resumes next week versus Highlands. Go 
Tigers!  

 
 

 
 

   

 

  


